
Family  Resource  Center  says
thanks for holiday giving
To the community,

Big thanks to all our generous community members who adopted
children in the South Lake Tahoe Family Resource Center’s
Adopt-A-Family program this Christmas.

Because of your spirit of giving and giving back, many needy
families will have a Christmas this year.

Happy Holidays to you and your family.

Julie Lowe
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